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Matthew 28:7 Then go quickly and tell His disciples that He has risen from the dead; and behold, He
is going ahead of you into Galilee (as He promised). There you will see Him; behold, | have told
you.”

Four Baptisms this month




Witnessing miracles, signs and wonders! Thank you for your unwavering
support, individuals are finding salvation and new beginnings. We celebrate
as souls are saved and baptized, embracing a journey into the Kingdom of
God. These men and women accepted Jesus Christ as their personal Lord

and Savior, some rededicated their life to the Lord. Your generosity fuels

these transformations, together we are changing lives!




Praise Report: This is a grandmother with her grandson here at the
Mission, they were reunited after 7 years of not seeing each other. Neither
one knew the other one was here until they noticed each other. What a
pleasant surprise! When one celebrates, we all celebrate!

On March 6th we received our final inspection and we passed. We want to thank A Cut
Above Construction, American Restoration, Fountain Electric and all of you who
stepped up during the coldest months of the year. Your love carried us through and lifted
us above the ashes. Renovations are complete and residents are all moved back in.

Out of the Ashes is dedicated to breaking the chains of addiction and homelessness
one person at a time. We also help in restoring individuals back to their true identity in
Christ as well as productive members of society and reuniting families. The need is
great within our County for this program to grow so we can help as many individuals as
possible with a sincere desire to change. We are asking for your support to get involved
with prayer & finances; however the Lord leads you.



We are grateful to be able to serve men women and children.

A big shout out to the Grace Of God Rescue Mission for helping us with dinner, Little
Ceasars Pizza, and shout out to Forest City Data Center for helping us end hunger in
Rutherford County, we are very grateful for their valuable contributions to our
community. A Big thanks to Pleasant Grove Church for stopping by and bringing

donations. We are working together to make a difference to help others. Thank you to

Carolyn Methodist Church for much needed items, we truly appreciate it! Thank you to
all of you who support Out of the Ashes, we could not do this without you! God Bless

you Abundantly! Items needed: New Towels, washcloths, laundry detergent, large trash
bags, paper plates, Styrofoam cups and cleaning supplies and new blankets for twin

beds.




Renovations are complete and everyone is moved back in.




We are grateful to Isothermal cosmetology for a ladies day at the salon.

With Love, Pat & Chelsea Chamberlain Loving Committed Team & Board of Directors

If you prefer to make a tax-deductible contribution, mail a check to
Out Of The Ashes
P.O. Box 335 Bostic, NC 28018
Our campus address is 131 Countryside Drive Forest City, NC 28043
(828)395-2000 outoftheashesnc.org






